
Monday 13th November - Magenta swimming lessons start
Tuesday 21st November - Flu immunisations
Wednesday 6th December 5pm - PTA Christmas Fair*
Thursday 7th December 9.15 am and 2.15 pm - Orange Unit Nativity*
Friday 8th December - Training day
Thursday 14th December 9.15 am and 2.15 pm - Green and Blue
Classes Nativity*
Friday 15th December - Christmas Lunch*

*We will send more information about these events nearer the time 
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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

Welcome back everyone, we hope you had a great half term break, it's been lovely to hear the children's experiences
of Halloween, Bonfire night and general half term fun and relaxation. In school we are now starting to plan our festive
activities and end of topic celebrations. You will have received a letter this week with some further information about
this. 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mrs Botterill, who has taken over from Mrs Chambers as the School
Business Partner. Hers will now be the friendly face you see at the front office or hear on the phone, so please give her
a warm welcome to Park Grove.

Unfortunately, we do not have any updates on Miss Sawyer at the moment. We have been in touch with her and she is
eagerly awaiting her operation. We will update you as soon as we know anymore. 
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Our target is 97%

Well done to Indigo class for 100% attendance this week 


